WALKER ART MINUTES
JUNE 21, 2018

The Walker Art Committee met in the art storeroom at the Garnett Public Library at 4:00 p.m.
on Thursday, June 21, 2018 with the following present: Wanda Taylor, President; Marcia

Mader, Candy Hewes, Tami Hiestand, Denise Scheibmeir and Joyce Martin. Absent: Jenny
Schooler and Jenelle Klehammer.

No minutes were available from the May meeting.

TREASURER’S REPORT
A phone call to Jenny Schooler showed no change in the fund balance as no revenues were
received nor any expenditures made. Ending Balance as of May 31, 2018 is $6,051.15.

There were no communications.

CURATOR’S REPORT

Candy reported that her sister had sent her a list of 12 western Kansas artists who might be
interested in showing their art in the West Wing Gallery this fall. Candy will contact them to

determine how many would participate.

Candy and husband Rick has moved to a smaller home in Garnett and will be donating some of
their private art collection to the Garnett Art Collection.

Candy’s granddaughter has painted a cattle skull which will be placed in the display case
located in the West Wing Gallery hallway. Southwest jewelry and artifacts will be shown as
well.

OLD BUSINESS
Wanda discussed the need to change the art display in the West Wing Gallery. Tami will
contact Angela Weldin to see if she is still interested in showing some of her collection.

The remainder of the meeting was spent placing acquisition paperwork on the back of the
paintings in the Garnett Art Collection. The committee is also comparing each piece of art to
the list compiled by Sonia Jones so that we can submit it to Archer Insurance to see how much
it will cost to have this particular collection appraised for insurance purposes. There were some
guestions raised about certain pieces in this collection. Joyce will contact Robert Cugno to
determine when he plans to visit Garnett to help us complete this task.

Wanda adjourned the meeting at 5:45 p.m. The next meeting will be July 19, 2018. We will
continue to work on the Garnett Art Collection.

Joyce Martin, Recording Secretary



